Calendar of Events

Wed 8th—Tue 14th December - School Swimming at Walcha Pool.

10th December—Presentation Day

13th Dec—Tiffany Towney's Farewell

17th December-Last Day of Term

Due to the recent COVID outbreak all student excursions and day events have been postponed until further notice.

Parents/Carers and community members must adhere to COVID restrictions and remain outside of school grounds.

<u>Little Learners</u> <u>Transition to Kindy</u>

Our Little Learners program is available for all children that are due to start Kindergarten next year in 2022

Little Learners will be held one day a week, every week until the end of Term 4, 2021
Please contact us on (02) 67775893 if

Church St, Woolbrook 2354

are you interested in our program

Phone: 02 6777 5893 Fax: 02 6777 5917 email: woolbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: www.woolbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Rel.Principal: Janelle Smith





Woolbrook Public School Newsletter

Term 4 Week 9 Friday 03 December 2021

Presentation Day

It's that time of the year again....

We will be holding our

Presentation Day on

Friday 10 December at 10:00 am

in the Multi-Purpose Shed.

Due to current Level 3 COVID19 restrictions <u>NO</u> parents or carers will be able to attend. We will be hosting a ZOOM meeting on the day for all families that wish to connect remotely to view the activities.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

School Swimming

We are able to go swimming....Yay!!!!.....

All students will be travelling to Walcha pool via bus for our Intensive Swimming Program. We will be swimming for five days across weeks 10 & 11

Wednesday - 8th December

Thursday - 9th December

Friday - 10th December

Monday - 13th December

Tuesday - 14th December

All students need to bring their **swimmers and towel in a bag** to school.

We will be having an early lunch before students change into swimwear ready to get on the bus. Please ensure all students have a hat and drink bottle to take with them to the pool.

There will be no cost to students for the pool or for transport on the bus. Sunscreen will be provided by the school.

Safe Respectful Learners

Tiffany's Year 6 Farewell

We will be farewelling Tiffany Towney at the end of the term as she moves into High School for 2022. We will be hosting a Farewell Morning Tea, on Monday 13 December at 10:00am to celebrate her years at Woolbrook Public School. We will be viewing a slideshow of photos from across Tiffany's years of learning at Woolbrook Public School before enjoying Morning Tea. As per COVID19 restrictions this event will not be open to the public.

Tiffany's immediate family will be invited to attend though will need to show proof of double vaccination, check into our venue and follow all COVID safe procedures in place.





High School

Yay!! I get to go to high school for two days. On Thursday I got ready and because I am not allowed to walk by myself mum walked with me to the bus. Mum and I were waiting for the bus and I began to get nervous. When I got on the bus it was so long and I sat in front of Grace. When I was at the school I was sent to the Library. There were a lot of kids around my age. On Friday the teacher told us that this is the class for next year. The teacher gave us candy and a tour around the school. We all did lots of activities. On Thursday and Friday afternoon the Principal taught us a game called Matball. It was so fun. I got to see my friends and I got to make new friends. I also got to see my year adviser. I cant wait for next year. By Tiffany

The New Chooks

Brrk Brrk!! Last Monday I brought some new chooks to school and they are doing well. I made sure the chooks are kind and they're easy to catch when you let them out.









Dylan's News

In the last weeks we have been creating projects. I did the Daintree Rainforest.
Levi did the Wetlands and Brayden did the Simpson Desert. Tiff did the Ocean and Arely did the Grasslands. We all learnt lots of interesting information about biomes.
By Dylan

Student Of the Week! Levi Olsen



For great work on research

Student of the Week! Nathaniel Worthington



For a very creative theme park and a well thought out price guide!

Student Of the Week! Levi Denny



For joining Woolbrook
School with a smile

Student Of the Week! Zoie Denny



For coming to our school with a smile and being willing to have a go in learning

Big Beach Week

This week we have been learning about surf life-savers and we watched a video on what lifesavers do! We learnt where to swim, what to do if we need help and that we can go over to a life-saver and have a chat with them because they love a good chat. We have all learnt about rock-pools and what lives in them and how they live in there. By Levi Olsen



